
TENDER
NOTICE

INVITATION TO BID
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)  

GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES PENSION FUND.

BID GEPF 02/2023:
Legal and Compliance service providers for a period of 5 years

Bid documents will be available from 07 August 2023 on the following 
website: www.gepf.co.za

Closing date: 12:00pm (midday) on 28 August 2023.
Late bids will not be permitted.

The Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF) herewith invites 
bids/requests for proposal from competent service providers to provide legal 
and compliance services to the GEPF.  

A virtual compulsory briefing session will take place on 17 August 2023 at 
14:00pm.  Service providers who are interested in submitting a bid must 
register their intention to attend the session with Ms Nokwanda Shoba, 
tenders@gepf.co.za, by 16 August 2023 at 15:00pm.    

     34 Hamilton Street, Arcadia, Pretoria.

All bids must be deposited in the bid box at the GPAA’s offices at 
General enquiries: 

Ms Nokwanda Shoba
E-mail: tenders@gepf.co.za

Government Employees Pension Ombud

gepo.co.zaenquiries@gepo.co.za+27 12 110 4950

Government Employees Pension Fund
For more information contact us at:


